
 

 

 

Bandon 
The Barn  

1200 W 11th SW 
 

JANUARY 9TH  

3:30 pm 

PLEASE JOIN US….. 
We need your input on the Coos County Strategic Plan.  

The Board of Commissioners is sponsoring a public 
meeting to get your valuable opinion on our strategic 

plan. Please come and give us your feedback.  

For more information please contact Bobbi @ 541-396-7535 


